
Notices for Sunday 24
th

 May 2015 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 
CHOIR MEETING TODAY 12.00 noon in the Vicarage.  
 
PARISH CHEST for May is available at the back of the church, please take a copy.  
 
TWITTER! - St Peter’s has just joined Twitter, so If you are on Twitter, please follow 
us and spread the word! Our username is @stpeterealing 
 

This week is half term week (25-29th May). 
Happy holidays to our children and families! 

 

 LOOKING AHEAD 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI 

Thursday 4th June, 

8.00pm 

Celebration Eucharist and  

Procession of the Blessed Sacrament. 

 
 
 

PARISH OFFICE will close at 12.30pm on Friday 5th June and reopen on Monday 15th 
June at 9.30am. 
 
PEBBLES – The next ‘Pebbles’ service takes place on 7th June at 9.15am in the Lady 
Chapel. Pebbles is a 15/20 minute service for pre-school (0-5yrs) 
 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE 2015 begins in the Vicarage, Thursday 11th June, 
7.00pm 
 
EALING STREET PASTORS' COMMISSIONING CELEBRATION on Thursday 11th 
June, 6.30-8pm at Haven Green Baptist Church. See notice board for further details. 
 
BEST FEET FORWARD – Walk the London Squares, Sunday 14th June, 1.00pm. 
Contact Linda Foster for further details. 
 
LEADERSHIP TEAM MEETING – Wednesday 17th June, 10.00am in the Vicarage. 
 



MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE 2015 Thursday 18th June, 7.00pm in the 
Vicarage,  
 
ST PETERS DAY CELEBRATIONS - Sunday 28th June. 10.00am Parish Eucharist, 
followed by drinks reception and lunch, then at 1.00pm an organ recital by St Paul’s 
Cathedral organist, Peter Holder. All are invited. Please make sure that this date is in your 
diaries to make the most of a lovely day of events to celebrate our Patronal Festival. This 
year a simple summer lunch will be served with wine and soft drinks after the service. 
Please could you sign the sheet at the back of church as soon as possible so that catering 
arrangements can be made in good time. For more information please read the details 
given on the sign-up list or speak to Susan Peatfield or email sjpeatfield@aol.com. 
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